From: Matthew Wolski

Subject: Variance Request

Date: Nov 19, 2019 at 5:25:58 PM

To: kmgwolf@gmail.com

Dear Kim,

We have received and reviewed your elevations and all the information and plans, including the notice of public hearing, concerning the proposed room addition at 2212 River Woods Dr. We have no objections.

Sincere regards,

Matt and Becky Wolski



November 26, 2019

Via Email

Mr. Bruce Hanson, Chairman Planning and Zoning Commission City of Naperville 400 S Eagle Street Naperville, IL 60540

Re:

Planning and Zoning Commission Case #19-1-124 2212 River Woods Drive Three-Season Room

Chairman Hanson:

The Naperville Park District was contacted recently by Kim Wolf, 2212 River Woods Drive homeowner, regarding the variance request to construct a three-season room on her property. After reviewing the plans and determining the construction will not impact Oakridge Parkway, permanently or temporarily, the Park District has no objection to the project.

The Park District appreciates the continued notification of and the opportunity to comment on requests that may affect park property.

Please advise if you have any questions – I can be reached at 630-848-5016.

Sincerely,

Naperville Park District

Aileen McEldowney

Planner

Cc:

Eric Shutes, Director of Planning, Naperville Park District Kevin Finnegan, Director of Parks, Naperville Park District From: Wagner, Sheila A.

Subject: Variance Request

Date: Nov 26, 2019 at 11:08:38 AM

To: kmgwolf@gmail.com

Cc:

Dear Kim,

Thank you for the information regarding the addition of a three season room to your home. With the understanding that your intention is to construct the addition in a way to preserve large trees, we have no objections.

Sincerely, Sheila and Jeff Wagner

Naperville, IL 60565

From: NINA MITCHELL

Subject: Sunroom addition

Date: Nov 26, 2019 at 3:50:23 PM
To: Kim Wolf kmgwolf@gmail.com

Dear Rob and Kim,

After reviewing the information about your sunroom addition and the variances in your backyard,

we have decided to support your request to build toward your back lot line. Good Luck with this project.

Sincerely, Nina Mitchell

Naperville, IL 60565